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Chairman’s Comments

bZiSPSI: "’;" ‘:’;"I”eb Well after what must seem to be one of the worst winters for
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Bob Counsell ~ Many a year the season finally gets under way. Such along cold spell

has meant most of you who are greenhouse growers will have had
maximum ventilation and little or no fresh air moving around the
plants, a happy breeding ground for fungal spores like Powdery Mil-
Inside this issue: dew. So within days of the weather changing I am getting calls about
this. My recommended treatment is still Systhane “Fungus Fighter”,
bought by the bottle or a made up ready to use version. Very low light
levels combined with the cold weather probably also means you are
HowlLcameinto Sirps 3 experiencing very little or no flower as yet, so long as your plants are
in good health do not worry too much for plants will respond now the
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